
NO!
SAY

TO BUILDING

2,000+
 HOUSES
 IN LIDSING



The proposed Lidsing Garden Village development is set to build 
2,000+ HOUSES at the far edge of the Borough of Maidstone

This will replace the current green spaces between Maidstone and Medway with a single urban 
sprawl, aligning exactly to the Maidstone/Medway border with Hempstead and Bredhurst. 
This will remove a valuable and irreplaceable “green lung” in an area where air pollution is 

already of considerable concern. Natural habitats will be decimated and rural areas destroyed.

The adjoining land is also subject to further development plans, with Gibraltar Farm, 
East Hill at Capstone and Gleaming Wood Drive in Lordswood proposals to add many more homes. 

Maidstone Borough Council will benefit by collecting Council Tax from the new houses
but the new residents will use Medway resources funded by Medway residents.

MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL’S PUBLIC CONSULTATION
 TAKES PLACE FROM 29TH OCTOBER TO 12TH DECEMBER 2021

Scan the QR code or email againstlidsing@hotmail.com to get involved and have your say.
Consultation information can be accessed on the Local Plan Review website at
www.maidstone.gov.uk and search for Local Plan Review - MBC Local Plan

and the refernce for Lidsing is LPRSP4(B)

There are three methods you can use to submit representations: 
Online portal: https://maidstone.objective.co.uk/kse/
By email: ldf@maidstone.gov.uk
By post: Strategic Planning, Maidstone Borough Council,
 Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone ME15 6JQ

Bredhurst Parish Council & Against Lidsing Garden Development – Working in Partnership

Sunday
7th November

11am - 2pm
A Drop-in Meeting
is taking place at

Blacksmiths Barn
Bredhurst
ME7 3JU


